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Mr Alex Hedley
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Dear Mr Hedley
On behalf of Hon Steven Joyce, Minister for Tertiary Education, Skills and
Employment, thank you for your email of 17 July 2014, received on 17 July 2014,
requesting, under the Official Information Act:
the release of a response, be it in draft or final form, to the correspondence
received by the Minister on 13 May 2014 from NZMSA regarding the 7-year
student loan limit and the concerns raised by medical students.
The Minister will consider your request and respond appropriately in due course.

Yours sincerely
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Penny Pender
Private Secretary
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